
 

SYNA INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL, KATNI 

25th of March, 2020 

Dear Parents, 

Due to the outbreak of pandemic and the situation of complete lockdown, it has become obligatory 

for the school to call-off the pre-scheduled examination for classes Pre-primary to VIII. The school 

hereby announces a GENERAL PROMOTION for all the students of aforesaid classes. Nevertheless, 

the school wants the students and parents to recognise and appreciate the significance of the 

evaluation of performance. Hence an ‘Assessment-report’ of the yearly performance of your ward 

will be mailed to you, so as to update you on the current status of the level of your child. However, 

this report will have nothing to do with the promotion and the child will still stand promoted to next 

class. The students, whose assessment-report shows a sub-standard performance, must utilise this 

time to revise the syllabus of previous class and develop their basics. 

Looking into the severity of the situation and making-up for the loss of studies caused due to the 

pandemic, the school has started online sessions of new classes (session 2020-2021) for all the 

students. The schedule of online classes is shared by the concerned teachers on the wattsapp 

groups. The teachers are also sharing video lessons, worksheets and assignments on regular basis. 

Kindly remain updated and make your ward attend these classes, complete the assigned tasks and 

utilise the time wisely.  

The school prays for the good health and happiness of your family. Stay indoors, stay safe. 

Regards 

 

Dr. Aditya Kumar Sharma 

PRINCIPAL 
SYNA INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL, KATNI 


